
  
  
    
 
 
May 19, 2021 
 
Barry Kaufax 
28357 N 69TH ST  
Scottsdale, AZ 85257 
APN 216-68-099A 
 
 
RE: Abandonment Request for: 28357 N 69TH ST APN 216-68-099A 

 
 
Barry, 
 

I have reviewed the abandonment request at 28357 N 69TH ST APN 216-68-099A in Scottsdale, {Maricopa 

County}, AZ.  Based upon the supplied drawings/exhibits that you’ve submitted it has been determined that COX 

has no facilities within the GLO and therefore we approve your request to abandon.   
  
Please note that although Cox Communications approves this abandonment, we do so with the understanding that 
we will not assume any construction, relocation and/or repairs costs associated or in result of this abandonment. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me using the contact information below.  
 
 
Zach Lawson 
 

Zach Lawson 
 

OSP Compliance Tech II 
Cox Communications 
Outside Plant Engineering & Construction 
1550 W Deer Valley Road, Phoenix, AZ  85027-2121 
 
AZ.JointUse@cox.com 
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